
Chairman Weisz and the House Human Services Committee 

RE: HB 1468 

YES, SUPPORT 

My name is James Jeske, a resident of McKenzie County, ND and a practicing Optometrist. I am testifying 

in SUPPORT of HB 1468. It is of my opinion that there is no logical reason not to provide informed 

consent when considering whether or not to vaccinate. Providing as much information as possible 

including options for exemptions is a must so that an individual can form an educated decision that they 

see best for them or their child. I consider this a freedom that must be maintained and any effort to 

oppose this HB gives the impression of a game of hide the ball. 

Again, I write in support of HB 1468 


